August 12, 2003

City Clerk

Attn: Claims
200 East Wells Street, Room 205

Milwaukee, WI 53202-3567

Dear Sir:

We have recently paid $6,200.00 in repairs to our sewer system which we feel
is in part, also the responsibility of the City of Milwaukee. This amount is in
addition to previous repairs of considerable cost for the same problem.

The problem was an obstruction, coming from a lateral leading to the main
sewer pipe, which runs parallel to the city street. We feel that this problem
was caused initially by faulty work that was done by the city several years ago
when the street was opened to replace other pipes. Thus, this is when our

sewer system started giving us problems.
Enclosed, please find itemized receipts substantiating this claim.

We respectfully submit this claim in the hope that we can be compensated
wholly or in part, that we feel justified in receiving.
Thank you for your kind attention in this matter. We look forward to heanng
from you with a prompt reply.

Respectfully,

Patricia A Kost

301 East Waterford Avenue 55’
Milwaukee, WI 53207 ) fgf
(Phone: 414-744-0484) o
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